Meeting Minutes, Wednesday September 3, 2014
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Present: Chairman Walter Alterisio, Ken Leva, Daniel Devlin.

The meeting was called to order by Mr. Alterisio at 7:00 pm. The following summarizes areas discussed
and actions taken.

The purpose of the meeting was to have the Tennessee Gas Pipeline contractor Kinder Morgan present
to the town an informational overview of the natural gas pipeline installation being proposed. A sign-in
sheet was made available for attendees.

Mr. Alterisio opened the meeting with remarks as to where the town has been to this point in the
process. The first informational meeting was held on June 26, 2014 which Kinder Morgan was not able
to attend. The results of that meeting initiated a decision by the Board of Selectmen, on behalf of the
town, to vote to disapprove the proposed route through Dunstable and to join a coalition of other
communities to be impacted opposing the project.

Mr. Fore, Vice President of Kinder Morgan was introduced along with other technical representatives of
the company to present the project. A series of slides and handout materials supported the

presentation.

Following the presentation attendees were encouraged to ask questions concerning the project and
how it may impact individual property owners and the town.

Meeting was adjourned at 9:20 pm.

Submitted by Walter Alterisio, Member



